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In Golden Book  

This Week 
 

Class 1 
Amelia & Claudia 

 

Class 2 
Alex & Oliver 

 

Class 3 
Whole Class 

 

Class 4 
Freya & Jayden 

 

Class 5 
Whole Class 

 

Class 6 
Whole Class 

 

Nursery 
Ava & Osama 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 13th May 2022 

It has been a really busy week with lots of exciting things happening. All week we 
have been promoting healthy lifestyles to support wellbeing. There is more 
information about this below.  
On Tuesday Class 5 & 6 visited West Midlands Safari Park. They were brilliantly 
well behaved and saw many different animals. They have told us lots about it 
back at school. 

On Wednesday we had the photographer in taking class photos. We will 
send these out to you as soon as the proofs arrive back in school. The 
children looked very smart! 
Today everyone has come wearing their favourite  

t-shirt to support Pyjamarama and raise money for the Book 
Trust. Thank you to everyone who has supported this today.  

Punctuality 
This week there has been a big increase in the number of 

children arriving late.  
 

Doors for nursery are open 8:30-8:45 and 12:15-12:30 
Doors for school are open 8:45-8:55 
Registers in school are taken at 8:55 

 

If you arrive and the door is closed you must go to the 
school office and sign your child in. School staff will take 

your child to school or nursery.  

Please make every effort to bring your child  

on time every day. We will be contacting 

parents next week where we are concerned 

that their child is regularly late for school to 

see how we can support them to improve 

Attendance 
Whole School– 92.56% 
Class 1— 92.31% 
Class 2— 89.66% 
Class 3— 91.11% 
Class 4— 94.48% 
Class 5— 96.98% 
Class 6— 90.50% 
2s Nursery— 92.50% 
3s Nursery— 82.09% 
 

 

Lates - 38 
 

Lost learning =  
3hr 22mins 

Early Bird -Class 4 

Jigsaw 
Next week we are 

looking for people who 
know how to help 

themselves and others 
when they feel upset. 

COVID-

19 update on 

the back 

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45     
£2 per day 

More information from 

the office. Please 

come to the main 

door for Breakfast 

Club 

Wellbeing Week 9th—13th May 
All week we have been taking part in activities in school to promote healthy 
lifestyles. We have encouraged the children (and adults!) to be as active as 

possible and make healthy food choices. We know that physical wellbeing can 
help support mental wellbeing.  

Walk or wheel to school. It has been fantastic to see how many 
children have walked or wheeled to school this week. Anyone 
who has done this at least 3 times will receive a small prize. If 
you have walked (or wheeled) this week and you wouldn’t usually, think 
about making it a regular way of getting to school. 

Healthy eating 
On Wednesday and Thursday the children in school took part in some 
food tasting. It was fantastic to see lots of children trying different fruit 
and vegetables that they had not tried before and enjoying them. Some 
of the items were also available as extras at lunchtime for children to try again.  

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fdata_images%2F598578.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fgerm-cliparts.html&docid=t296fZrZlArCwM&tbnid=qigimvP4B6J96M%3A&vet=10ahUKEwiPh_3KgvffAhWTShUIHQuIBf0QMwhcKAow


Current NHS COVID-19 guidance 
 

Children and young people (aged 18 years and under) who have 
symptoms of a respiratory infection, including COVID-19 

 
Respiratory infections are common in children and young people, particularly during the 
winter months. Symptoms can be caused by several respiratory infections including the 
common cold, COVID-19 and RSV. 
 
For most children and young people, these illnesses will not be serious, and they will soon 
recover following rest and plenty of fluids. 
 
Very few children and young people with respiratory infections become seriously unwell. 
This is also true for children and young people with long-term conditions. Some children 
under 2, especially those born prematurely or with a heart condition, can be more seriously 
unwell from RSV. 
 
Attending education is hugely important for children and young people’s health and their 
future. 
 
When children and young people with symptoms should stay at home and when they can 
return to education 
 
Children and young people with mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat, or slight 
cough, who are otherwise well, can continue to attend their education setting. 
 
Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at 
home and avoid contact with other people, where they can. They can go back to school, 
college or childcare, and resume normal activities when they no longer have a high 
temperature and they are well enough to attend. 
 
All children and young people with respiratory symptoms should be encouraged to cover 
their mouth and nose with a disposable tissue when coughing and/or sneezing and to wash 
their hands after using or disposing of tissues. 
 
It can be difficult to know when to seek help if your child is unwell. If you are worried about 
your child, especially if they are aged under 2 years old, then you should seek medical 
help. 
 

Children and young people aged 18 years and under who have a 
positive test result 

 

It is not recommended that children and young people are tested for COVID-19 
unless directed to by a health professional. 
 
If a child or young person has a positive COVID-19 test result they should try to stay at 
home and avoid contact with other people for 3 days after the day they took the test, if they 
can. After 3 days, if they feel well and do not have a high temperature, the risk of passing 
the infection on to others is much lower. This is because children and young people tend to 
be infectious to other people for less time than adults. 
 
Children and young people who usually go to school, college or childcare and who live with 
someone who has a positive COVID-19 test result should continue to attend as normal. 


